
   
 

 Friday 6th November 2020   

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome 
Welcome back to all the staff in ACORN and OAK. We have really 
missed you. We look forward to Monday 9th November when 
our Nursery pupils (Acorn) can safely return. Thank you to 
everyone for your support, patience and cooperation. 

We also warmly welcome Mrs Natasha Birnie who has started 
her new role in Beech Class teaching with Miss Boyce on 
Thursdays and Fridays.  

Hazel Class Assembly  
It’s time for the Hazel Class children to present their learning.  Mr Foreman has sent out a link so 
please be ready to join us on Monday 9th November at 9:30. I look forward to seeing you all 
virtually then. 

 

Poppy Appeal 
Thank you for all your kind 
donations. Once the money 
has been collected the total 
raised will be announced. 

The children in Beech, Ash 
and Hazel classes produced 
some stunning art for display 
in the corridor. 
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Special Educational Needs Training 
Some people will know from birth that their child has a 
disability and will have information given by health 
professionals. For many parents the special educational 
needs of their child emerge over time. Wherever you are on 
your journey you need access to clear information and this 
session has been designed to get you started and help you 
find information relevant to your child. 

  
This session is aimed at parent/carers new to the journey of supporting their child with special 
educational needs and disabilities (SEND). 
  
Often parents do not know where to find the information they need to support their child or what 
to expect in terms of support. 
  
This 2 hr session aims to signpost and highlight pathways for supporting SEND children and their 
families. 
  
The sessions will be delivered in a varied virtual format, a combination of presentation and 
participation with a questions segment at the end. 
  
If you would like to know more about the sessions please 
email: megan.kenneallystone@devon.gov.uk 
  
To book on a session please follow the link below: 
  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/demystifying-send-special-educational-needs-and-disabilities-
tickets-127732273669 

I would really urge you to sign up for this FREE training as recommended by our Special Needs Co-
ordinator, Miss Chloe Bennett. It it designed for all parents. Once you’ve signed up you will be 
provided with a link. This is a live link but after the date you can re-watch at your leisure. You can 
sign up for sessions on 3 different dates. Please do sign up if you can but if you can’t the resource 
will be made available should you be interested after the event. Please contact me directly. 

FONTS NEWS 

Thank	you	to	everyone	who	took	part	in	the	Spooktacular	Halloween	Competition	–	congratulations	to	
the	winner	Daisy	MacKenzie	Holmes.

Please	 don’t	 forget	 to	 get	 your	 Christmas	 Card	 orders	 into	 school	 by	Wednesday	 11th	 November.		
Payment	can	be	cash	or	cheque	(with	the	order)	or	online	(msg	FONTS	for	details).
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We	are	holding	our	first	ever	Virtual	Christmas	Market!!	Search	for	FONTS	Virtual	Christmas	Market	
on	Facebook	 to	 join	 the	 group,	 and	 get	 all	 the	details	 –	 great	 opportunity	 for	 some	 local	 Christmas	
shopping,	and	a	raffle	too!

FONTS	also	have	a	new	community	Facebook	page.	This	 is	not	a	replacement	 for	our	private	school	
page,	but	a	chance	 for	us	 to	 reach	out	 into	 the	community,	and	 tell	 them	about	 the	great	events	we	
have,	and	about	how	we	(and	they)	can	help	the	school.

Please	share	both	the	Christmas	Market	and	the	Friends	of	North	Tawton	School	page	far	and	wide!!

Other	Christmas	themed	events	will	be	coming…

Thank	you	for	your	continued	support
FONTS	Committee
email	friendsofnorthtawton@gmail.com	/	or	msg	FONTS	on	Dojo	

Bookings	can	be	made	using	Gateway	App.		
KS2	sandwich	options	only	for	the	time	being.	

Have	a	lovely	weekend	and	thank	you	

Miss	Chauhan

Main Vegetarian Salad/Vegetables Packed lunch 
option

Pudding

Monday  Cottage pie Quorn veggie pie Carrots, broccoli 
and gravy

Tuna sandwich 
with salad and 
oven baked crisps

Frube or 
fruit salad

Tuesday Chicken curry Sweet potato lentil 
curry

Whole grain 
vegetable rice and 
mixed vegetables

Jacket potato with 
cheese and salad

Fruity 
flapjack, 
Frube or 
fruit salad

Wednesday Roast chicken 
thigh

Vegetable roast Roast potatoes 
and seasonal 
vegetables

– Iced fruit 
smoothie 
dessert or 
fruit salad

Thursday Macaroni cheese with garlic bread Green beans and 
carrots

Jacket potato with 
baked beans and 
salad

Chocolate 
sponge, fruit 
salad or 
Frube

Friday Cod in 
breadcrumbs

Veggie sausage Diced potatoes, 
sweetcorn and 
peas

Ham sandwich 
with salad and 
oven baked crisps

Shortbread 
or cookie, 
fruit salad or 
Frube
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